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Dear Parents and Carers of the Leighton-Linslade Community,  
 
I am sure you are aware that an additional bank holiday has been added to the national calendar next 
year, to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  The published date is Thursday 2nd June, with the late 
May Bank Holiday moved from Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June, providing the UK with a long 
weekend at the beginning of June.   
 
These dates all fall within the May half term holiday, so as a result, school employees have been granted 
an additional non-contact day when school will be closed to pupils so that they too get to benefit from 
an additional day of holiday.  Within the Leighton-Linslade community, we have consulted with the 
Upper Schools to ensure that we do not encroach on any examination dates, and agreed that on Friday 
8th July all schools will be closed to pupils.   
 
With very best wishes,  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Rebecca Clarke 
Head Teacher  
For and on behalf of the LC2 community 
 


